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September 25, 2023 

 
Summer Village of Sundance Beach 
RE:  Wastewater:  Holding Tank Inspection Project 
 
Attention:  Mr. Brian Waterhouse, Mayor 
                 Summer Village of Sundance Beach 
 
Dear Mr. Waterhouse:               
 
Re:  2023 ASVA McIntosh Bulrush Award        
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors we wish to congratulate you and your Summer Village 
for winning the ASVA MacIntosh Bulrush Award for 2023.  Your Summer Village of 
Sundance Beach, was nominated for the Wastewater:  Holding Tank Inspection Project 
and for the great work your Summer Village does to improve lake quality.   
Congratulations!  Marlene Walsh nominated your Summer Village. 
 
We would like to invite you, on behalf of your Summer Village, to our 65th Annual 
Conference, to accept the award during the banquet, which begins at 6:30pm.  However, 
as the Mayor of the Summer Village of Sundance Beach, I look forward to you, your 
Councillors and CAO attending this year’s Conference. 
 
Again, on behalf of the ASVA Board of Directors, Congratulations.   
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
ASSOCIATION OF SUMMER VILLAGES OF ALBERTA 

 
Mike Pashak 
President 


